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Holly Class

Friday 2nd February 2018
	Communication and Language

English
	This week, we have been writing our own stories inspired by Harry and the Bucketful of Dinosaurs. We have used the conjunction ‘and’ to join two ideas together. We have worked hard to read our work back to make sure we have used good spelling techniques (phonics and tricky words), full stops and capital letters. We added adjectives to make our sentences more exciting. 

	Mathematics
	In maths this week, the children have been exploring two digit numbers. We used place value fans to see how the 1 in a teen number is actually a 10! We have made teen numbers with dienes and had a go at solving addition and subtractions with tens and units.  In Forest School, the children compared the lengths of large sticks and used trundle wheels to measure the length of a tyrannosaurus rex before using their sticks to create a huge skeleton. 

	Understanding the World

Expressive Arts and Design
	In Science Week, the children began a ‘reusing’ project as part of eco day when we learnt about The 3 Rs. This week we have continued that project and have hopefully brought you home a useful gift to feel proud of.  We have had to use our Expressive Arts and Design skills as well and our scientific knowledge of materials to create them. We had a brilliant time at Forest School exploring the natural world and spotted even more signs that spring is on the way!  It was very exciting! 

	Physical Development
	The children have begun to put different moves together in dance. We had to use our coordination skills to manoeuvre the very long and heavy sticks at Forest School. We have continued to use junk modelling in independent learning which has developed our scissor skills.

	Personal, Social and Emotional Development
	To know there are different ways to solve a problem.


Thank you for bringing your Forest School kits. 

Home learning 

How fast can you say all the sounds in your two phonics flip books? 
Have a go at making teen numbers with 1p coins and 10p coins.

Kind regards,

Mrs S West 
